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This Week
Flu Vaccinations: These will take place on this coming Tuesday, 9th November, for 

eligible students whose parents/carers have completed the online consent forms.

Poppies: We have poppies for sale at our reception desk, raising funds for the Royal 

British Legion.

Under 5's Hydrotherapy: Please see the attached flyer offering hydrotherapy for 

children under 5 with SEN, on Wednesdays starting next week on 10th November.

Congratulations: Congratulations to Fiona M from Globetrotters on the birth of her 

son Reggie just before the half-term break.

Friday Volunteer: We are looking for a volunteer to support our Primary department 

on Friday afternoons. If you are interested in helping and would like to know more, 

please contact the Office.

Children in Need: We will be taking part in Children in Need on Friday 19th November. 

This year’s theme is “Strictly Sparkles” so everyone is invited to wear their sparkliest 

and smartest clothes for the day. Donations of £1 each for the BBC appeal are invited.

Marathon Fundraiser: We would like to say a massive thank you to Rebecca, aged 8, 

whose brother attends QEII. She raised almost a thousand pounds for us by 

completing a marathon in a team with her Dad. He ran the Run Barns Green half 

marathon and she completed the other half, broken down into smaller runs at Horsham 

ParkRun and in the evenings. She recently came to school to present Helen with a 

cheque for the money she raised. You can find out more - and support her further if 

you wish - on her GoFundMe page here: www.gofundme.com/f/marathon-to-raise-

money-for-my-brothers-school?qid=508352196650c3bbbea1cc9f574cc932

Yoimoji of the Week: Neon
Ferris is a Collaborative Elephant. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to 

help with learning and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for 

character.) You can see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Leo R, Pilots - Confidently wearing his new hearing cap and drinking confidently from an open cup.

Toby & David, Trailblazers - Great improvements in art.

Letters Home
Trailblazers: Classroom arrangements letter (email.)
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Class News from Pilots

Pilots class have had a brilliant start to term, learning through our topic 'Bright Lights, 

Big City'. At the start of term, we had a tea party for The Queen, and made our own 

scones and cucumber sandwiches. We have made crowns for The Queen and explored 

maps of London, giving directions and exploring London landmarks. In art, we have been 

making our own 3D model of The London Eye, and in maths we made our own London 

Skycrapers out of blocks.
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